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November 12, 2010 
 
 
 
Max Zelayaran 
PO Box 27122 
Minneapolis, MN 55427 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 887 Third Street East 
 
Dear Mr. Zelayaran: 
 
This is to confirm that on November 10, 2010, Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 
reviewed your appeal in the above-referenced matter and recommended granting an extension 
to November 30, 2010 to obtain your Certificate of Code Compliance at which time the vacant 
building fee will be reduced by half.  She also reviewed the photographs provided by you 
showing the dimensions of the egress windows in the front and rear bedrooms and based on 
the documentation, she recommended granting a 4-inch variance. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Fire Supervisors 
 Jim Seeger  
 Matt Dornfeld 
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